November 30, 2021

Town of Essex

Attn: Corinne Chiasson BA CPT

Assistant Planner, Planning Services

Re: Public Meeting to Consider Amendments to the Town of Essex Zoning By-Law 1037 by Applicant
2636380 Ontario INC / Lands identified municipally as 27 Maple Avenue, Harrow Centre, Ward 4

I submit this letter in writing due to not being available to attend the December 6, 2021 meeting in
person/zoom to oppose the above mentioned amendment.

This is a mature well establish single family residential neighbourhood and | do not want the character
to change to a highly dense residential mixed use creating the additional burden for parking, noise and
traffic.

The proposed drawing of the semi-detach dwelling would make any person of ordinary care and
judgement come to the conclusion that this does not fit in the neighbourhood. The neighbourhood is
zoned for single family dwelling and it should stay that way.

There’s no argument for a housing shortage in the Town of Essex as there are three (3) subdivisions
presently being developed (north and south).

Is there a need for affordable housing? - Yes, however | am not aware of this semi-detached dwelling as
being a geared to income rental.

I have expressed my views and | hope Council seriously takes them into consideration.

I believe that the proposed drawings for the semi-detached dwelling belongs in a new or newer
subdivision development that had specifically planned to build single family dwellings and semi/multi
detached dwellings to compliment each other’s architecture and/or design.
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